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NEWS 
 
TWO NEW PROJECTS FOR QUESCREN 
 
The Quebec English-Speaking Communities Research Network (QUESCREN), a joint initiative of CIRLM 
and Concordia University, is pleased to announce Citizenship and Immigration Canada support for two 
QUESCREN projects. One is for a new research group studying the English-speaking communities and 
immigration.  
 
For more information, please contact Lorraine O’Donnell (Lorraine.ODonnell@concordia.ca). 
 
***** 
 
The second is for the upcoming QUESCREN-CIRLM symposium “Diversity and Quebec’s English-speaking 
communities: Negotiating inclusion and mobilizing resources.”  
 
It takes place May 12-13, 2014 at Concordia University as part of the Acfas congress. 
 
You may consult the program by clicking here and register here. 
 

ONLINE RESOURCES 
 
CIRLM ON TWITTER   
  
The Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities is now on Twitter.  
 
This tool will allow you to be notified of new publications and events related to the CIRLM.  
 
Please follow us at http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm.   
 
* * * * *   
 

http://www.quescren.ca/
mailto:Lorraine.ODonnell@concordia.ca
http://www.acfas.ca/evenements/congres/programme/82/600/616/c
http://www.acfas.ca/evenements/congres/inscription
http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm


BIBLIOGRAPHIC DATABASE  
  
Just a reminder that the CIRLM’s bibliographic database on the Canadian Official Language Minority 
Communities (COLMC) can be viewed by clicking here. 
 
You can also consult the bibliographic database on Quebec’s English-Speaking Population by clicking 
here.  
 
* * * * *  
  
RESEARCHER DIRECTORY / 
DIRECTORY OF RESEARCH TEAMS, GROUPS, CENTRES AND INSTITUTES  
  
In addition to being able to register in the Researcher Directory by clicking here, you can now register 
your research team, group, centre or institute by clicking here.  
 
For those already registered, we encourage you to update your profile by writing to 
josee.guignard.noel@umoncton.ca     
 
 
NOTE: THE CIRLM ONLINE NEWSLETTER PRESENTS INFORMATIONS ON THE ACTIVITIES CONDUCTED BY 
THE TEAM’S MEMBERS.    
  
We encourage you to subscribe the bulletin of the Quebec English-Speaking Communities Research 
Network by clicking here. 
 

http://www.icrml.ca/wikindx-en/
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http://www.icrml.ca/en/our-network/registeringinthedirectory/researchers
http://www.icrml.ca/en/our-network/registeringinthedirectory/teamsgroupscentreandinstitutes
mailto:josee.guignard.noel@umoncton.ca
http://www.quescren.ca/bulletins

